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THE SCHOOL

Frowm the Headmaster

14" December, 2004

iYJ |

REDACTED

Dear[YJ |

1 am writing to you as a follow up to the letter I sent dated 10 November 2004 in
which I formalised the discussion that we had in my office in the presence of Mr

|YK \regard.mg what I considered to be unprofessional behaviour on your
part.

i\wf

At the bottom of that letter there was space for you to sign as acknowledgement of
having received the letter. I have to date not received your signed copy of the same, I
am making the assumption that you received the stated letter, and if this is not the
case, then please contact me and I shall send another copy to your home address, If
you have received the leiter then I would ask that you acknowledge receipt of the
letter by return correspondence.

LA Yours sincerely, Y.
WD

!
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